

## Robert Clack School of Science

A Specialist College

Headteacher: Mr R.V.A. Taylor B.Sc., (Econ) (Hons)

Head of Gosfield Road School: Mr S O'Brien BA (Hons) Head of Green Lane School: Mr S Richardson BA (Hons) Head of Lymington Fields School: Dr R Spandl MChem, MA, PhD **Gosfield Road Site** Gosfield Road

Dagenham RM8 1JU

Green Lane Site

Green Lane Dagenham RM8 1AL

Lymington Fields Site Royal Anglian Way Whalebone Lane South Dagenham

Tel: 020 8270 4200

RM8 1FL

Website: www.robertclack.co.uk Email: office@robertclack.co.uk

18 March 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

## RE: Year 7 Virtual Parents' Evening: 18 & 25 April 2024

Our Year 7 Virtual Parents' Evening will be taking place on Thursday 18 and 25 April 2024 from 4.00pm until 7.00pm. This will be a remote event only and you will be notified of your child's meeting date when you log on to book your appointments. The date of the meeting is determined by the site your child is based on and the subjects they study.

The aim of the evening is to give you the opportunity to discuss your child's progress this year and what steps they need to take in order to learn effectively in school and at home. Our end of year assessments are taking place after the Easter break so this evening will give you the opportunity to discuss how you child can revise effectively in each one of their subjects.

We are very keen for your child to reach their full potential by giving you and your child clear advice and targets.

The virtual system we are using is called School Cloud.

We are offering parents the chance to book appointments with Y7 teachers using the link below:

## https://robertclack.schoolcloud.co.uk/

Please note that bookings will be open until 5 o clock on the evening before the event.

Please find attached a step-by-step guide for booking appointments and I hope that you can navigate the online system to secure your appointments. Please let the school know if you have any issues or queries. A separate email will be sent with your log-in code for the system. If this does not arrive, please email <u>parentevening@robertclack.co.uk</u> and they will be able to help you.

I hope you will make every effort to attend this evening.

Yours sincerely,























